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Another Year of Cancer Care Improvements 
The Erie St. Clair Regional Cancer Program has published its Year in Review highlighting the progress 
made on important programs and initiatives in 2011-2012.  Some highlights include: an innovative, 
culturally sensitive program to increase Cancer screening rates among our First Nations communities; a 
Tool Box for all family doctors that makes it easier for them to promote and track Cancer screening for 
their patients; life-saving express care for our region’s four prevalent Cancers: Breast, Colorectal, Lung 
and Prostate; a new shared-clinic approach that gives Prostate Cancer patients better information and 
more treatment options; more Multi-Disciplinary Cancer Conferences bringing together the best clinical 
minds to discuss the diagnosis and treatment of individual Cancer patients; multiple forums and 
opportunities to involve patients and families in guiding the development of programs and initiatives; a 
drastic decrease in wait time for Radiation Treatment – from the worst in Ontario to among the very best. 
Please visit www.wrh.on.ca/ESCRCP_AnnualReview  for more details, or contact Cathy Mombourquette 
at 519-254-5577 ext. 58774. 

Food Drive—WRH CARES 
There are a few more days to participate in this year’s city-wide food drive. Until Friday, December 14th, 
donations of canned goods and non-perishable food items will be collected at both Campuses. Drop off 
locations are the Welcome Desks at the Met and Tayfour Campus (Malden Park Building). Donations will 
support the Unemployed Help Centre which services the 42 food banks in Windsor and Essex County. 
Everyone is invited to CBC Windsor (825 Riverside Dr. W.) on December 14th from 6 to 8:30 am for an 
Open House as part of the city wide food drive.  There will be a live broadcast, door prizes and tours 
available. 

Breakfast at Louie’s 
Everyone is invited for breakfast at Louie’s (4728 Wyandotte St. E.) on Monday, December 17 from 8 am 
to Noon. Breakfast is free (2 eggs any style, home fries, toast and coffee); however, donations to the 
Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation’s Cornerstone of Caring Campaign will be accepted. See you 
there!!!  

Save the Date—Hats on for Healthcare 2013  
Look forward to the 2013 Hats On event which will be held on February 13th, 2013.  To date Hats On has 
raised over $100,000 for the WRH Foundation. 

Did you know? 
Windsor Regional Hospital patients can receive E-Greetings. Family and friends can visit www.wrh.on.ca to send an 

email greeting. Volunteers deliver them to patients Monday thru Friday. 
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